

Year 3 Newsletter Autumn 1



Welcome

Hello and welcome to Year 3. I am Mrs Mills and I am the class teacher and Vice Principal. Mrs Walton and Miss Davis will be our teaching assistants. Mrs Oldham will cover my leadership times. We will have a specialist sports coach each Wednesday and specialist music teacher from Tameside Music Service each Wednesday called Miss Hind.

<u>Dates</u>

03.09.25—First day back

19.09.25—Deadline for Cauliflower Cards

25.09.25—New Brighton Trip

26.09.25—Macmillan cake sale

13.10.25—Individual photos

25.10.25—Finish for half term

20.10.25—Parents consultation

03.11.25—INSET day

04.11.25—Return to school

PE

PE is on a Tuesday and Wednesday



Children need to come to school in their PE kit. Our Kit consists of black shorts/bottoms, white t-shirt, PE hoodie and black trainers. Also, please remember no earrings on PE days.

Weekly tests

We will complete weekly times tables test and we will be spending the first term revising our 2, 5 and 10 from Year 2.

Homework



Curriculum

Our author of the half term is Pamela Butchart.

In English we will be reading Mousehole Cat.

In Geography we will be learning about coasts.

In Science we will be learning about rocks.

In RE we will be learning about what different people believe about God.

In Art we are making animated drawings.

In PSHE we will learn about relationships.

In Music we will playing the glockenspiel.

In PE we will be doing hockey and tag rugby.

In French we will be learning how to introduce ourselves.

.....

<u>Maths</u>

Children will receive paper

based Maths homework each week on a Monday and it is to be completed by the following Monday.

Children will have one week to complete it. Dojo points will be added for those children who complete this homework on time. A lunch time club will be available for children who wish to complete it there.

Children still have their log ins for Sumdog and TT Rockstars.

Reading

Children need to read their book fluently before they are returned. We will change books when they are returned—there is no set day. If you wish to communicate about your child's reading then please leave a note in the reading record.

Communication

Please make sure that you are signed up to Class Dojo where you see what we have been getting up to.



You can also see what we are up to on our Instagram page—Find us at bradley_green_academy

Messages can be sent via MCAS.

If you have an questions please don't hesitate to contact via MCAS or come and see me on the playground after school.

Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity